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From:	Lewis Jardine [dr
Sent:	 23 February 2016 12:01
To:	 LDF; matthew.evans@glhearn.com
Subject:	 Hale Wharf development proposal feedback

I just want to say 'No!' this is a total farcical proposal combining high rises against a nature 
reserve coupled with the potential future social issues that might be spawned by the next 
generation of tower blocks in a socially deprived area.  

However, I am not anti-redevelopment, just that buildings should be no higher than the those 
already on the island and should really be set back from the canal (like the existing ones) so that 
they do not overhang it and create a canyon like effect. 

Even observing the principles above a good number of new homes could be provided.  

Regards,
Lewis
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